
...sh'tichadesh aleinu shanah tovah 
um'tukah.

...may You renew for 
us a good and sweet year.

Come join the Rodeph Sholom family for a 
warm, inviting, musical and interactive worship 
experience! This service is designed to be 
accessible and sensitive to a variety of needs. 
There will be snacks available and and the 
service will be ASL interpreted.  

The clergy and extended Rodeph Sholom family 
look forward to sharing prayer, Torah, music, and 
sweetness as we welcome in the new year 
together. This service is open to the entire 
community (members and non-members) and 
all ages are welcome. We will end in time to 
participate in the congregational Tashlich 
Service in Central Park. 

RSVP encouraged. If you have questions or to RSVP, please contact: 
shireinu@crsnyc.org or 646-454-3124. Please specify your name, email 
address and/or phone number, number of people attending, the age of the 
individual with special needs and the nature of the special need. Upon 
receipt of RSVP, we will send a social story in advance of the service.
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